
SOUTHERN CHESTER COUNTY EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER 

Home of Southern Chester County EMS-MEDIC 94 

Located at 863 West Baltimore Pike, the Southern 
Chester County Emergency Operations Center is 

the home of Southern Chester County EMS MEDIC 
94 and Avon Grove Regional Management 
(AGREM).  The building is owned by Penn 

Township and SCCEMS has a long-term lease for 
$1/year for use of the building 

The facility feature a multi-purpose room with 
seating for 20 that will serves as a meeting room, 

training room and emergency operations center. The 
room also has full video conferencing capabilities 

and a rear storage room that also serves as a 
communications hub for the EOC with Chesco 

800mhz, VHF and ARES/RACES capabilities. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The crew area includes recliners, TV 
and a full kitchen. All of the 

appliances and window treatments 
in the building were donated by 

Lowes. 

The building features a 
crew bunkroom as well 
as a locker room that 

can be used as 
additional sleeping 
space as well as a 

fitness area for crews. 

Thank you to the 
Oxford Area Chamber 
of Commerce for the 

donation funding 
towards the treadmill 

for that room. 

The facility features two bathrooms. Both rooms are 
handicapped accessible. The staff bathroom includes a 

shower stall 



        

The apparatus bay has housing for 3 of our paramedic units but can flex to 5 units if needed. Ambulances 
and one fire engine pumper truck can fit in the space.  The garage also has a carbon monoxide sensor 

system and mitigation ventilation fan.  

Within the apparatus bay is a secured 
supply and medication temperature 

controlled storage room. This will support 
our blood program freezers and biohazard 

storage. 

In addition to the operations space, there 
is administrative offices for the Chief 

Executive Officer as well as the Chief of 
Operations and EMS Sergeants 



 

                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A formal dedication ceremony will be held in May of 2025 for the new facility 

The construction of this building was made possible by the Penn Township Board of 
Supervisors with funding from Penn Township, an American Rescue Plan Grant administered 
by the Chester County Commissioners along with donations and grants provided to Southern 

Chester County Emergency Medical Services, Inc-MEDIC 94 from 

Herr’s Foods 
Lowes 

Health and Welfare Foundation of Southern Chester County 
Pennsylvania Office of the State Fire Commissioner 

Mushroom Festival 
ChristianaCare 

American Legion Post #194 
Wohl Family 

SECCRA 
Dockstader Foundation 

FreCom 
Rev Jim and Betty Mundell Foundation 

Avon Grove Lions Club 
Assumption of Blessed Virgin Mary Knight of Columbus 

New London Township 
 

 

 


